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Thursday 30th September 2021  

 

Dear parent/carer, 

Year 4 Geography Walk 
 

Our geography learning this half term is maps.  We have been focusing on Newton 

Abbot and where we live.  As part of our geography learning, we will be producing 

our own ordnance survey map of Buckland.  On Tuesday 12th October we will be 

walking around Buckland estate and noting down key information that will help us 

create these. 

 

The children will be accompanied by Miss Wicks, Mrs Louise and I.  We will be leaving 

school at 2:00pm and will return by the end of the day. 

 

As we are unsure of the weather, please ensure that your child brings a coat. 

 

Please sign and return the reply slip which your child will be bringing home this 

afternoon to confirm your willingness to allow your child to take part. 

 

Many thanks in advance, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Michaela Cousins 

Year 3 and 4 Co-Ordinator 
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